
PUBLIC NOTICE – 

WETLANDS BOARD 

Pursuant to Section 28.2-1302 of the Code 
of Virginia, 1950, as amended, notice is 
hereby given to all interested parties that the 
Richmond County Wetlands Board will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, August 29th, 
2024 at 7:00 p.m., Public Meeting Room, 
101 Court Circle, Warsaw, Virginia, in order 
to consider the following applications for a 
Richmond County Wetlands Permit:

•	 Perch Creek, LLC, 1090 Skipjack Rd. 
Kinsale, VA, 22488  has applied for 
permission to remove and replace a 
14’ by 82’ open pile timber bridge with 
50’ and 64’ timber bulkhead bridge 
abutments along their Perch Creek 
shoreline, located at 787 Oakley 
Lane, and further identified as Parcel 
71A of Tax Map 43. (VMRC#24-1624)

All interested parties will be afforded the op-
portunity to be heard and are requested to 
submit a concise written statement and/or 
attend the Public Hearing to offer oral com-
ments. The aforementioned application is on 
file in the office of the Land Use Administra-
tor.

  Jacob R. Roberts,
  Wetlands Board Staff


